
Call for Visiting Researchers – Norwegian Centre for Human Rights 
 
Through our joint NORHED II project, Partnership for Peace: Better Higher Education for 
Resilient Societies, the Norwegian Centre for Human Rights, shall invite applications for the 
researcher exchange programme for the period 2022-2026. 
 
The Norwegian Centre for Human Rights 
The Norwegian Centre for Human Rights (‘NCHR’ or ‘the Centre’) is a multidisciplinary Centre 
in the Faculty of Law, University of Oslo (UiO). Its main activities include research, teaching, 
and applied human rights work in the form of thematic training and capacity building. Human 
rights education and research contributes to the long-term prevention of human rights abuses and 
represents an important investment in efforts to achieve a just society in which everyone’s 
human rights are valued and respected. The Centre is an internationally recognised academic 
institution in the field of human rights. As part of its main research activities, NCHR hosts two 
Faculty Research Groups and publishes the Nordic Journal of Human Rights, a flagship 
multidisciplinary publication.  NCHR’s two-year Master programme in ‘Theory and Practice of 
Human Rights’ educates students from all over the world. NCHR offers various courses and 
training on human rights and international humanitarian law for students, as well as for human 
rights professionals.  NCHR’s International Department is responsible for the applied human 
rights work in cooperation with other academic institutions, civil society and NGOs. 
 
The call for visiting researchers for 2022 
We will host a total of seven guest researchers (PhD or junior faculty) for the whole project 
period 2022-2026, one guest researcher in even years and two in odd years. We will be 
hosting one guest researcher in 2022. The Norhed-financing will cover travel and 
accommodation costs, as well as a per diem. The research exchange can last up to two 
months (60 days).   
 
We will have an annual application deadline. The deadline for the 2022 visiting researchers is 
Thursday, 6 January 2022. When applying for a guest research placement, please include the 
following information:  
 

- A short CV (two pages maximum);  
- A letter of motivation, explaining how this exchange is relevant to your PhD research 

project or research interests, including tentative activities for your stay;  
- Please also indicate which time during the year are possible/preferable for your 

exchange. 
 
We have three guiding principles in the participant selection process, namely the strength of 
the candidate; the relevance of the research stay for the candidates’ research and match 
with our institution; and gender balance within each institution and in the researchers’ 
mobility scheme as a whole. 
 
Please send your questions concerning the call to Prof. Gentian Zyberi at 
<gentian.zyberi@nchr.uio.no> and your applications to Mrs. Jasna Jozelic at <norhed-
adm@nchr.uio.no>. 
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